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"We are extending aid for local initiatives"- Sharad Tyagi
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Sharad Tyagi, Managing Director, Boehringer Ingelheim India shares his views on the ongoing COVID-19 situation

"During this unprecedented crisis, Boehringer Ingelheim India joins hand for helping in the common cause, by extending aid
for local initiatives. We have presently made a contribution of ~EUR 150,000 supporting various local initiatives.This includes
aid via Americares India Foundation to support Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation (BMC) for setting up COVID-19
quarantine centers and donation of 1,000 PPE’s, procuring N95 masks from China for distribution to hospitals and providing
5,000 3 ply masks for HCP’s to BMC. We have also made a significant contribution to the PM Cares Fund. We are committed
to supporting the government in their efforts to contain the pandemic.”

-Sharad Tyagi, Managing Director, Boehringer Ingelheim India
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